Meeting Summary: 	Henry St. Bistro Compliance Discussion

Date:			Monday, June 30, 2025
Attendees: 		Derrick Law-Staton, Alexandra Murphy (Henry St. Bistro Operators), 
Assistant Attorney Denise Cooper, Judee Jones, Jerry Bartley, ABC Unit 
Members
Purpose:		A meeting was held to address alcohol compliance concerns related to the
 			operations of Henry St. Bistro. The following matters were discussed:
ABC Unit Concerns
· Operating Hours
· Henry St. Bistro Restaurant approved Special Use Permit hours are: 
· Sunday–Thursday: 	Closing time 10:00 PM
· Friday–Saturday: 	Closing time 12:00 AM (Midnight)
· The business has advertised several events (see attached) that have violated its approved security plan.
· Security Cameras
· The business does not have the required security cameras that were included in their approved security plan. 
· Security Personnel
·  The business does not have security personnel or off-duty SPD officers as approved in the security plan. 
Notice: Any further infractions will result in a Show Cause Hearing.
The owners have been instructed to return with an updated operational plan by Thursday, July 3, 2025, to address all identified issues.
ABC Unit Requests
· Operating Hours Compliance
· Submit an updated security plan consistent with the approved Special Use Approval Permit.
· Camera System
· Submit proof of security camera installation, including the operational status and location mapping.
· Security Staffing
· Provide documentation confirming the request for off-duty SPD officers.
· Provide a list of security personnel assigned to the business.



Meeting Summary

Subject: 		ABC Unit Follow-Up with Henry St. Bistro
Date: 			Thursday, July 3, 2025
Attendees: 		Alexandra Murphy (Manager for Henry St. Bistro), Judee Jones, Jerry 
Bartley, Kris Singleton

Purpose: 		On Thursday, July 3, 2025, members of the ABC Unit met with Alexandra 
Murphy to follow up on the items requested at the Administrative Meeting 
on Monday, June 30, 2025.
Meeting Discussion:
· Ms. Murphy stated that security cameras had been ordered and are expected to arrive on Sunday, July 6, 2025. However, she was unable to confirm the date or time of installation. She was advised that the cameras must be installed by Tuesday, July 8, 2025.
· A photograph depicting a woman engaged in inappropriate conduct with a man was referenced during the June 30th meeting. Ms. Murphy denied that the incident took place within her establishment. The team agreed to postpone further discussion of the image until the action items from the prior meeting are resolved.
· The business’s security plan was reviewed and found to be unchanged, despite a prior request from the ABC Unit for revisions. Staff reiterated that operating hours must remain within the time noted in the Special Use Permit.
· Ms. Murphy indicated that no security personnel will be employed, due to a lack of patron activity.
At this point, Ms. Murphy stated that moving forward, her business would be represented by legal counsel. In response to Ms. Murphy's statement, Director Judee Jones informed her that all subsequent communications must be directed through the City Attorney’s Office. The meeting was adjourned.


